1213 E. Mifflin St.
Madison WI 53703-2436

Mark Winter S -
Traffic Engineering Division, ‘
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. e
PO Box 2986

Madison, WI 53701-2986

26 September 2003

Dear Mr, Winter:

I am writing you to follow up on our conversation about installing a speed bump on the
1200 block of E. Mifflin Street. As you know, our street is being torn up right now for
sewer and water main replacement. Because our street will be repaved, now is a very
cost-effective time to add a speed bump.

The reason for some sort of traffic control device on our block has become even more
clear now that it is “closed.” Even though Mifflin Street is barricaded at each cross street
and is riddled with huge holes, there is still a steady stream of traffic driving by. Itis
obvious that the majority of traffic is passing through, avoiding the traffic lights on
Baldwin Street.

When I went to obtain the signatutes on the attached petitions, I ran into only one person
who was unwilling to sign. (She refused even to come to the door, stating that she did
not respond to surveys.) Obviously our neighborhood feels that more traffic conirol is
needed on our block.

I respectfully request that your department address our neighborhood’s need for
additional traffic control.

Sincerely,

MM\ P biters .

N (of7]oz
Bob Klebba



The 1200 block of East Mifflin Street is increasingly being used as a shortcut to and from
North Baldwin Street and is experiencing a high load of traffic that should be directed to
East Washington Avenue. This traffic load is excessive for a local street and it decreases
neighborhood livability, In addition, much of this traffic is observed traveling at
excessive speed, presenting a safety hazard. Stop signs at each end of the block do not
inhibit this traffic and the neighborhood cannot rely on police enforcement.

We would like to request that the City employ an additional traffic management device
on our block such as a speed hump. We feel that this mechanism will decrease the
automobile traffic making shortcuts, increase bicycle traffic and improve our
neighborhood without any impact to safety services.

Name Address

,,-{:;'_3,‘ ~/ 7 L’ - ! e -

Fel AL (o B D dl S
/j ',’ ,

%w//\wﬂmu) 7/175 / M ﬂ [(%\ f
Bnb e ‘J/LF/;&!)— /2/3 ;f’ A, 5 £
AarSa FSoede) /223 F /’/’7//%4;;1 SF

B/m\ Zu?z /228 0 D AE S S
2«4% E (V\LC s/\ ‘5{‘

[2le E /'J,%{,] ST
(2R e Y X

102 e %Lr St 5570

. S5ITOD
JRET £, ST

(222 ¢ el S35

(21 & Mifeen ST $35703.

1226 & MML—— .

122 Fpueplin) <. $3707
/0?%455/}417&2{% HR2 L2573

(233 E M iy 5

234 £ Miffhn 4 F(<C




The 1200 block of East Mifflin Street is increasingly being used as a shortcut to and from
North Baldwin Street and is experiencing a high load of traffic that should be directed to
East Washington Avenue. This traffic load is excessive for a local street and it decreases
neighborhood livability. In addition, much of this traffic is observed traveling at
excessive speed, presenting a safety hazard. Stop signs at each end of the block do not
inhibit this traffic and the neighborhood cannot rely on police enforcernent,

We would like to request that the City employ an additional traffic management device
on our block such as a speed hump, We feel that this mechanism will decrease the
automobile traflic making shortcuts, increase bicycle traffic and improve our
neighborhood without any impact to safety services.
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